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It is a disappointment that the Firearms and weapons legislation amendment (criminal use) Bill 
2020 has not been provided clear guidance or community/ stakeholder involvement as to what 
exactly it will cover. This will impeded on my rights as citizen of this country given the broad 
wording that is placed. I am disappointed in the time wastage here given a lot of our farms are in 
drought and we as a people have come out of an extreme bushfire season. I hope this bill is 
withdrawn and the politicians find better for funding this country back up out of this whole and 
not on things that don’t make sense. Save this country as we don’t need to waste time on silly 
bills but funding for our people. I do not support this amendment and hope that it is scrapped. 


